
 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 

 

  

Thursday  April 12 2018                                               ​Week 11 Term 1 
  
Kia ora, Kia orana,  Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu,Bula vinaka, Ni hao, 
greetings to all whanau and friends of Flat Bush School 
Tomorrow our school closes for instruction from 3pm and we begin the Term 1 break. This is a 
great chance for our students to recharge and return to school energised after their two week 
holiday. Our staff will also have a chance to have a rest, however they will spend part of this 
time planning, preparing and organising their classrooms for Term 2. 
I would like to thank all of our hard working staff for their contribution to everything we have 
done this term. We have had a very successful term, from our classrooms to the sportsfield.  
Our students have shared and shown their talents and abilities with a wide audience this term, 
the challenge now is to maintain this high level of achievement. 
I wish all whānau well for the term break, enjoy this time with your amazing children and we look 
forward to seeing everyone back when Term 2 starts on Monday, April the 30th. 
 
Mr Avatea 
Proud to be your Principal 

 

 

This week’s editor's were James Tuileisu and Kal-el Key. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


